
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Public Access to Judicial Administrative Records 

 

Effective January 1, 2010, California Rule of Court 10.500 sets forth the public access 

rules applicable to judicial administrative records maintained by the state trial and 

appellate courts, Judicial Council and Administrative Office of the Courts. 

 

Please direct requests for access to judicial administrative records maintained in the 

Plumas Superior Court in writing to - 

 

Deborah W. Norrie, Court Executive Officer 

Plumas Superior Court 

520 Main St., Room 104 

Quincy, CA  95971 

 

 

The Court will make identifiable judicial administrative records available upon request, 

unless the records are exempt from disclosure under Rule 10.500.  Records may be 

subject to payment of a fee and the provisions of subdivision (e) (4) of Rule 10.500. 

 

 

 


